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As a voting resident of Linn County, Oregon I'm writing to state that I strongly oppose 

HB 2025.  There is no reason to strap Oregonians with more taxes and fees.  The 

State is records record revenue yet wants even more?  Time to balance budgets, 

spend wisely, and stop burdening the Citizens of Oregon with more fees and taxes 

nor real reform, accountability, or transparency.   


